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Since their remarkable story, “Fraying at the Edges” appeared in the New York Times in 2016, Geri and Jim Taylor have spoken to more than 5,000 people, sharing their story about living with Alzheimer’s disease. Geri just completed her term on the National Alzheimer’s Association’s Early Stage Advisory Council. They will share strategies for living well with dementia, facing stigma, and speaking out.
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